
PTA membership is now at 85, we are near our goal of 100 members.

The PTA Volunteer Chair position remains open. Please see the PTA website if

you would like to help.

A PTA notice board will be installed soon, near the blacktop entrance to the

school.

3 licenses for Kelso’s Choice, purchased by the PTA, were delivered to the

school.

Winter enrichment programs are looking to expand, updates will come in

January.

If any PTA members want to share equity possibilities for the enrichment

programs, please reach out to Sylvia.

The Families of Color Dinner will be November 14th. 

- The Blue Envelope fundraiser has begun, please return envelopes by

November 14th. The fundraising goal this year is $100,000. 

- The Mod Pizza Dine Out will be November 20th.

- The Glow Party is scheduled for January 10th.

- The new equity statement will be ready for a vote at the next meeting.

- SPS is developing a strategic plan for the school system through 2030 for

best uses of its resources. Please contact Adam for available information.
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